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234-H Lasermarker Replacement

Savannah River Site

Aiken/Aiken/South Carolina

The three obsolete water cooled lasermarkers in 234-H will be replaced with two new air cooled lasermarkers. The currently installed
lasermarkers are legacy technology and are at the end of their service life. These legacy lasermarkers are no longer support by the manufacturer
and spare components are no longer available. The two new units will provide an approximately 20-year technology jump from current units. Units
are plug and play, stand-alone units.
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